
MEMO 
 
To: Joe, David, Jeremy 
From: Thomas E. Samoluk 
Subject: Letter From Dr. Foregger on Dr. Guinn and HSCA Work 
Date: July 12, 2017 
 
Per my conversation with David, I am attaching a copy of the most recent letter from Dr. Thomas 
Foregger, a researcher who has been dogged in his pursuit of records related to the work of Dr. 
Guinn.  I have responded to him that, as he knows, this is an ongoing matter for us. 
 
As I understand it, Tammi did some work on this area.  She said that she had a telephone 
conversation with Dr. Guinn, who said that he does not have any records in his possession related 
to his work for the HSCA.  Guinn apparently said that he turned over everything to the HSCA.  
As you can see from Foregger’s letters, he does not believe that is the reality. 
 
David asked that Joe cull the HSCA files relative to Guinn’s work to see if he can find anything.  
I do not know if Tammi left behind any relevant files that would be helpful to Joe. 
 
Meanwhile, David has a call into Don Havecost (sp?) in the FBI lab about Guinn’s work and is 
waiting to talk to him. 
 
My recollection is that Tammi said that Guinn was cooperative, although rushed on the day she 
spoke to him.  I think all agree that this is an important area for follow-up. 
 
Please advise me of any actions that are taken about which I could advise Dr. Foregger. 
 
 


